
  
 

  

                        

  
 
 

DON�’T LET THE LEGISLATURE STEAL OUR PENSIONS!

      Legislators are considering several cuts to our pensions: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Cutting our pension benefits. 
 Increasing our contribution rates. 
 Increasing the number of years  

we have to work before retirement. 
 Increasing the number of years we must work  

to qualify for any retiree health benefits to 15 years. 
 Eliminating our cost of living adjustments (COLA).  
 Cutting retiree health benefits by requiring a $310 deductible,  

higher co-pays and an out-of-pocket cap of $4,550.00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We work hard to provide the vital public services that make Maryland happen!  
We have already sacrificed above and beyond other Maryland taxpayers  

through no pay raises, short staffing and furloughs!  
 
 
 
 
 

Reserve a Seat: 800.492.1996 , 410.547.1515 or 410.837.3055 
www.afscmemd.org 

 

RALLY 
ENOUGH IS ENOUGH!  

 

                                                               

Defend Our Pensions!

AFSCME Maryland * March 14 * 6:00PM * Annapolis 

   
 
 
 
\ 

   


